
Organ Lecture Series “The Art of Fugue”  

Part 1 - Overview of J.S. Bach’s works and their appeal 

 

Sunday, February 20, 2022 

14:00 (Doors open at 13:30) 

Kanagawa Kenmin Hall (Conference Room) 

 

FUJIWARA Kazuhiro (Musicologist) 

 

After being postponed due to the effects of the new coronavirus, the performing arts lectures will be 

held for the first time in two years.  The first lecture will be given by musicologist FUJIWARA 

Kazuhiro, who will unravel the appeal of Bach's works from a new perspective. 

 

Admission: ¥1000 (Reserved seating) ※Sold Out 

 

To make a reservation, please visit the reservation counter at Kanagawa Kenmin Hall or call 

0570-015-415（10:00-18:00）. 

 

Inquiry: 045-633-3686 

 

To Our Guests and Visitors, 

Please note our preventive measures against the further spread of COVID-19. 

If you have cold-like symptoms, such as fever or a cough, please refrain from visiting the Kanagawa 

Kenmin Hall. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation with the following measures; 

・There will be a thermal camera inspection at the main entrance. If you are detected with a fever 

higher than 37.5 ℃, you will be asked to refrain from entering into the building. 

・Please wear a mask while in the building. 

・Please sanitize your hands. Sanitizers can be found at the entrance and in other parts of the building. 

・Please refrain from eating and drinking in the hall. 

・Currently, we are limiting number of people who can enter the hall. Please note that performances 

may be cancelled or rescheduled due to the spread of COVID-19 and other unavoidable 

circumstances. 

 


